
Dear Angelina Andrews, 

I am very glad to receive your e-mail.Yes, It will be my pleasure to confirm for continuing as an 

editorial board member. 

After reviewing my details om jpurnal website. I suggest the title of associate professor should 

be changed to Professor.Thank you very much. 

Best regards 

 

 Dr.Huichen Guo 

 


